
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Circular No. 44/2020-21                                       Date: 28 Oct, 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
The school will remain closed on 30 Oct, 2020 (Friday) on account of Eid – E – Milad.     

 
There will be No Online classes for the students on the above date. 

 
I am sure, this pandemic time will not be able to let down our spirits and help us celebrate the festivals 
with love and spread the joy around. 
 

 
 

 

           Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal) 
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